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	13th October, 2005
	

	
	

	Subject: CLAREMONT / WEASTE COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

	
	

	Dear Mr. Dalton
	

	
	


I am writing to you on behalf of the Chairman and Members of the Claremont / Weaste Community Committee following the meeting held on Tuesday, 11th October, 2005.

At the meeting a general discussion took place regarding the Salford Royal Hospitals NHS Trust. Specific reference was made to meetings of the Board and Shadow Board. 
For the information of our Members, I wonder if it is possible for you to provide information relating to the following –

(a)
the frequency of public meetings of the Board of Salford Royal Hospitals NHS 
Trust

(b)
the date, time and venue of future public meetings of the Board of 
Salford Royal 
Hospitals NHS Trust

(c)
details of the role, responsibility and function of the Shadow Trust 
Board, including 
details of the need for these meeting to be held in private. 

Your assistance in this matter would be most appreciated.

Yours sincerely
for Alan R. Eastwood, Solicitor

Deputy Director of Customer and Support Services and City Solicitor
